
 

  

The Department of English conducted an International webinar on language and 

communication on 22-07-2020. The resource person, Mr. Bruce Reed (Language instructor 

South California) delivered a talk. Total Number of Participants: 83  

 

 

International webinar Importance of Learning English 


